
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  August 25th, 2022 

 Accidental Drowning 

Bloomington, IL - On Sunday, April 24th, 2022, at approximately 7:58 p.m., Bloomington officers and 
firefighters were dispatched to White Oak Park at 1514 North Cottage Avenue for a report of a man drowning 
in the lake. A citizen and BPD officers assisted in pulling a 19-year-old-man from the lake.  Life saving measures 
were attempted by Bloomington Fire and Rescue personnel. The male was transported to Carle BroMenn 
Medical Center where he was pronounced deceased.  No foul play is suspected.  

Dr. Yoder stated an autopsy will be completed by the McLean County Coroner's Office later today. The 
identification of the deceased man is being withheld until the next of kin is notified.  

There is no additional information to release at this time.  
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Coroner - Dr. Kathleen Yoder        Officer Brandt Parsley 
104 W. Front Street         Bloomington Police Department 
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Bloomington, IL 61701         Bloomington, IL 
Phone: (309) 888-5210     
   


